
Attachment 3        Recruitment  Emails

Initial survey e-mail:

Dear Webinar Participant,

First of all, we want to thank you for your participation in the “Learn the Signs. Act Early.” webinar you 

just attended. We truly hope it was helpful. In fact, we want to know just how helpful it was. Many 

others who, like you, are working hard for families will be taking one of our webinars in the future and 

we want to make sure it is the best use of their time. YOU can help us make our webinars better by 

filling out this quick survey – it should only take you about 2 minutes and it will make a big difference to

us and those that attend our webinars in the future.

Thank you!

Sincerely, 

The Learn the Signs. Act Early. Team

Follow-up survey e-mail:

Dear Webinar Participant,

We hope all has been well with you in these past several months since you attended our “Learn the 

Signs. Act Early.” webinar. In the time since the webinar we’ve taken a look at the great feedback you all 

gave us and have already made improvements. However we need your help just ONE more time. We 

want to know about how helpful our webinar was to you in the long-run to ensure we are doing 

everything we can to make this a worthwhile experience for our hard-working participants. YOU can 

help us make our webinars better by filling out this quick survey – it should only take you about 2 

minutes and it will make a big difference to us and those that attend our webinars in the future.

Thank you!

Sincerely, 

The Learn the Signs. Act Early. Team


